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Principalôs Message 
 
Student Reports 
The leadership team and I have just completed reading all of the 
student end of year reports.  
These are being finalised and will go home to parents/carers shortly, 
along with an invitation to an end of year Student Support Group 
meeting to celebrate the learning the students have achieved this 
year.  
It has been wonderful to read the reports, and I would like  to 
congratulate everyone of the achievements over the last 12 months. 
 
Anne Hume 
Principal 

November  29th  2018 

Be The Best You Can Be  

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 4th December  Parents Support Meeting 
Wednesday 5th December  Year 12 Dinner Dance 
Tuesday 11th December  Finance Committee/School Council Meeting 
Wednesday 12th December  SLC Christmas lunch  
Thursday 13th December  End of Year BBQ / Art Show 
Monday 17th December  Graduation 
Thursday 20th December  Students last day 3:15pm finish 
Friday 21st December   Student Free Day 

 Well done Wade on receiving your certificate from Oxygen College 
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Around the School 
BVS Concert 
Well done to everyone involved in the BVS Concert last Friday - what a 
great showcase for our students to show their talents in the performing 
Arts! 

Out of the Box Exhibition City of Greater Geelong 

 

Congratulations to all BVS 

students for the successful 

launch of the Out of the Box 

Exhibition at Renew Geelong 

last Friday night.  It was a 

great night  and our studentsô 

art looks amazing - the 

exhibition is on till Wed 12th 

Dec so if you are in town 

make sure you go and see it. 



BVS VALUES:  TEAMWORK  RESPECT  FUN  DIGNITY  SUPPORT 

On Monday 26th November three students from BVS attended the óCelebration of 
Educational Achievement Awardsô in Werribee.  

The event was hosted by Sammy Jay. Kaitlin, Jasmine and Anthony  received a 
certificate and a voucher for $50 to spend in Westfield.  

They waited in line for their name to be called they walked on to the stage to re-
ceive their awards and a huge clap. There was an interval during which there 
was a silent disco which was great fun.  

Around the School 
BVS Students Success 

Learning Cafe 
Congratulations to all the staff involved with our 
Learning Caf® celebration showcasing all the 
initiatives we have worked on with the students 
this year. 


